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April 11, 1994

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Denise Diggin

HR-831

1000 Independence Ave., 5%
U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Ms. Diggin:

I am writing on behalf of Texas Instruments Incorporated, successor to Metals and
Controls Corporation, to request production of agency records under the Freedom of
Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552. Please provide me with the contents of the following
folders from Accession 326-81-0013, "Office of General Counsel Contract
Correspondence 1946-1965:"

General Electric #52 Volume 1
General Electric #52 Volume 2
Metals & Controls Volume 1
Westinghouse #14 volume 1

All of these folders appear to be located in the second box of this two-box accession, but
the box number was not legible on the copy of the SF-135 for this accession. The
Westinghouse and General Electric folders are identified as being classified SECRET.
There is no classification indication associated with the Metals & Controls folder. These
records are currently stored at the Washington National Records Center in Suitland,
Maryland.

To the extent that any relevant documents are classified, I request that you declassify
and/or sanitize the documents for my review. I would also appreciate receiving any
materials you can release as soon as possible rather than waiting for all the responsive
documents to clear your review processes.

I have already discussed the records in accession.326-81-0013 with Claude Barnes in the
Office of the General Counsel, Office of Administrative Operations. He is the custodian
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Brian Martin to Denise Diggin, April 11, 1994

of these records. He indicated that once he is contacted by you, he will make every
effort to expedite the review process.

We agree to pay all reasonable and standard processing fees authorized by 5 U.S.C. §

552(a)(4)(A) and the applicable regulations up to $250. If the fees will exceed this
amount please call me for further authorization.

Please contact me at (301)770-1170 if more information is needed to process the above
request. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Brian W. Martin
Director of Litigation Research
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